                                      APPOINTMENT CANCELLATION- NO SHOW POLICY

If you need to cancel an appointment, we kindly request that you notify us at least 24-48 hours in advance so that your appointment can be given to another in need. In the event that you are running late for your scheduled appointment, we ask that you please contact our office.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We make every effort to see our patients promptly, as we understand that your time is very important. However, sometimes emergencies arise in our busy Neurosurgery Practice involving urgent situations in the office for hospital to which our physicians must respond.  In the event that this should occur. We appreciate your patience and understanding. If you are unable to wait, we will be more than happy to reschedule your appointment as quickly as possible. 

